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DATE: 9/7/2023  

  

TO: Mayor Brandon Scott  

TO: Economic and Community Development Committee  

FROM: Department of Transportation  

POSITION: Support 

SUBJECT: Council Bill 23-0393 

 

INTRODUCTION - Street Encroachment - 3424 Toone Street 

 

PURPOSE/PLANS - For the purpose of permitting, subject to certain conditions, the 

construction and maintenance of a portion of a building projecting into the public right-of-way 

on the west side of Baylis Street, on the property known as 3424 Toone Street; and providing for 

a special effective date. 

 

COMMENTS – Council Bill 23-0393 looks to permit an encroachment 127 square feet 

extending over a portion of public right-of-way on the Baylis Street side of the property known 

as 3424 Toone Street. The property owner is seeking permission to construct an upper-level 

addition to this property and has entered into a formal Right of Entry Agreement with the City of 

Baltimore.   

 

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSTION – The Baltimore City Department of Transportation 

foresees no significant fiscal or operational impact resulting from the legislation and supports 

the advancement of Council Bill 23-0393.  

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Liam Davis at 

Liam.Davis@baltimorecity.gov or at 410-545-3207  

  

Sincerely,  

  

  

Corren Johnson,  

Director  
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